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Illinois Chamber of Commerce President & CEO Todd Maisch’s statement on HB 2462: 
 
“This legislation is marketed as limiting what employers can ask of a job applicant, but we can’t gloss 
over the fact that it increases litigation opportunities and judicial awards against our job creators. 
 
The Illinois Chamber of Commerce supports pro-growth policies that promote Illinois as an economic 
hub, which is why, instead, we support the Massachusetts alternative to this bill that can be found in 
an amendment in HB 2094 and in other similar amendments in the Legislature.” 
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